
 

 
Charge to the Data Committee 

 
December 1, 2024 

 

On behalf of NASPAA President Mohamad Alkadry, the charge for the NASPAA Data Committee 
for 2024-2025 is below. The Committee is expected to use the reporting tool (attached) to 
monitor its progress. A report is to be presented at the May 2025 Executive Council meeting. 

The Committee is charged with: 

1. Continuing its work on the NASPAA Data Policy. The Council acknowledges and 
appreciates the report submitted last year outlining the Committee’s progress. For the 
upcoming year, the Council expects a draft of the reviewed policy to be included in the 
Committee's next report. 

2. Following up on the 2022 Report of the USNWR Ad Hoc Committee. Organize a 
webinar or a series of webinars during Spring 2025 to gather input from NASPAA 
membership on the recommendations provided in the 2022 report. 

 

Appendix A – Committee Progress Tracker 

Appendix B – NASPAA Data Policy 

Appendix C – 2024 Data Committee Charge 

Appendix D – 2024 Data Committee Report 

Appendix E – 2022 USNWR Ad Hoc Committee Report 

 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sQa9WXOSDba9lNn5KK3ngNr8rFoAKI5Y/view?usp=sharing
https://www.naspaa.org/media/82
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NusjSqzA6w4bh6TfjswuVdd29dcVg94e_NxJcBLDJo4/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/103M8NJgIDTBc7526lhwOjQfJb14lsmQO/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1T5NFDapvdQCbeJTfWSSr8VqDWK0VeJw6/view?usp=sharing

